
Whitburn Church of England Academy 
 

   An Academy with Specialist Status in Maths and Computing     

Whitburn, Sunderland, SR6 7EF    Principal: J E Crowe B.A. (Hons) 
Telephone: 0191 529 3712 Facsimile 0191 529 5569 E-mail: office@whitburncofeacademy.org 

‘Excellence for All’ 
 

Document available in large font, alternative language or audio format on request 
 
 
 
 
 

Whitburn Church of England Academy is a company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales (Company Number 07465520) 
Registered Office: Whitburn Church of England Academy, Whitburn, Sunderland, SR6 7EF 

 
K:\Letters\19-20\Alternative Curriculum Day\19-11-25 ACD Y10 Letter.docx  

27th November 2019 
 

Alternative Curriculum Day 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We have invited an organisation called Humanutopia in to work with Year 10 on our Alternative 
Curriculum Day on Friday 6th December 2019. This will be a very exciting and innovative day.  
 
The focus is ‘Who Am I’ and is a day-long experience which deals with important teenage issues 
around personal awareness, peer pressure and conformity. It will also encourage the students to 
reflect on their life chances, encouraging them to have high hopes and aspirations for their future. 
The day has been designed to help young people discover a more authentic side to who they are. 
 
The experience is designed to empower young people to develop critical life skills and take 
motivation and ownership of their education. We are certain that this will be a positive and 
memorable experience for your son/daughter and feel it is a perfect complement to their academic 
studies. 
 
For further information on Humanutopia, please go their website at www.humanutopia.com. 
 
Students are expected to wear Academy uniform. Alternative Curriculum Day will follow the 
normal school day from 8:45am – 3:30pm and the scholars’ bus service will run as normal. I am 
sure everyone will enjoy and greatly benefit from the day. 
 
If you have any queries about the day, please do not hesitate to contact me via the Main Academy 
Office. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

N Henderson 
Head of Learning Year 10 


